
ENVIRONMENT, CLIMATIC CHANGE AND ENERGY STRATEGIC POLICY 
COMMITTEE 

 
MEETING HELD 18Th JUNE 2015 at 5 p.m. IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBER 

Report of Chairperson – Cllr. Cormac Devlin 
 
 
The Chairperson, Cllr. Cormac Devlin presided. In attendance were: Cllr. Cormac Devlin, 
Councillor Jennifer Cuffe, Councillor Mary Fayne, Councillor Hugh Lewis, Councillor 
Sorcha Nic Cormaic Councillor Seamus O’Neill, Councillor Carrie Smyth, Councillor Ossain  
Smyth, Marese  Hegarty, Christopher Moriarty, Denis Mulvey  
 
 
Officials in attendance were: Richard Shakespeare (Director of Services) Therese Langan 
(Senior Executive Officer), Tim Carey, Acting Senior Parks Superintendent,  Michael 
Whelan, Senior Executive Engineer, Séamus Ahern, Administrative Officer, Joan Deering, 
Clerical Officer 
 

• Ms. Therese Langan, Senior Executive Officer, presented the Draft Litter 
Management Plan 2015 -2017 to the committee members.  The plan outlines 
targets and objectives for tackling the problem of litter pollution in the County. 

 
Following discussion the presentation was noted. 

 
• Mr. Richard Shakespeare, Director, presented the Park Bye Laws 2003 to the 

committee members.  Following a discussion on the Bye Laws Mr. Shakespeare 
requested the members to submit any observations they might have for the next 
SPC meeting in September. 

 
• Mr. Michael Whelan, Senior Executive Engineer, made a presentation on the 

Regional Waste Management Plan 2015 – 2021. The plan sets out the objectives 
and policies for the new waste management region called the Eastern – Midland 
Waste Region. 

 
Following discussion the plan was noted. 

 
 

• Mr. Tim Carey, Acting Senior Parks Superintendent, gave an update to the 
committee members on the Dublin Bay Biosphere Designation. 

 
Following discussion the presentation was noted. 

 
• Mr. Tim Carey, Acting Senior Park Superintendent, presented the Carrickmines 

Castle Conservation Plan to the committee.   Mr Carey informed the committee 
that funding of €20,000.00 has been allocated for 2015 for the works.  

 
Following discussion the plan was noted. 


	Report of Chairperson – Cllr. Cormac Devlin

